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Musicians For Human Rights Concerts

  

In partnership with Musicians for Human Rights, we are organising the first fundraising concert that will
take place during the weekend of 22-23 September 2018 on the occasion of the Graduation Ceremony and
Inauguration of the Academic Year of the Global Campus Europe / the European Master’s Programme of
Human Rights and Democratisation (EMA). The Orchestra of Musicians for Human Rights is composed
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by artists and activists from all over the world with a rich repertoire of songs that refers to messages of
awareness on human rights values. This fundraising concert is also supported by the European Union,
Scuola Grande di San Rocco and the Chamber of Deputies of the Italian Parliament. 
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